
MEMORANDUM 

To: All Dental and Dental Hygienist Licensees and Licensure Applicants  

From: Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 
Re: Approval of the CDCA-WREB Compedont/Manikin Exam for Restorative and 

Periodontal Section for Dental and Hygiene Exams 

Date: July 14, 2022 

At its July 12, 2022 meeting, the Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners voted to approve the 

CDCA-WREB compedont/manikin exam for the restorative and periodontal section for dental 
and hygiene exams for licensure. 

Please note, this directive supersedes the previous Memoranda issued on September 18, 2020 
and May 25, 2022 which required the successful completion of patient-based clinical 

examination in order for the Temporary Restricted and/or Unrestricted License to be converted 

to a Permanent License prior to the expiration of the June 30, 2023 deadline. 

Therefore, any licensee who possesses a Temporary Restricted and/or Unrestricted License will 

no longer need to take a patient- based clinical examination to convert their Temporary License 

to a Permanent License.  However, the conversion will not be automatic.  It is incumbent upon 

the licensee to timely submit the appropriate application and documentation to the Board to 
request conversion of the Temporary Restricted and/or Unrestricted License to a Permanent 

License no later than the June 30, 2023 deadline proscribed in the May 25, 2022 Memorandum. 

In the interim, the Board will continue to issue new Temporary Licenses from June 30, 2022 – 

November 30, 2022.   

David Lee, DMD 

President, Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 


